
OWG 45 University Website	Approved Recommendations	
 
1.   Recommends that the new institution’s website be launched in January 2017. It will be 
comprised of the University homepage and top-level pages, including user group pages 
(Current Students, Prospective Students, Faculty & Staff), as well as pages on Academics, 
Admissions, and Campus Life. 

	
2.   Recommends the creation of a joint website, including consolidated content from 
ASURams.edu and Darton.edu, will launch in August 2017. The combined site will be built 
in a content system management system, OmniUpdate and Wordpress being 
recommended. 

 
3.   Recommends the creation of a policy with regard to content management, style and 
ADA Compliance.  
 
4.   Recommends that the new institution develop a centralized authority for the website. 
 
5.   Recommends that the WordPress Content Management System (CMS) be used to 
produce the start of the new University website continuing with the current ASU CMS, 
hosted by GoWP.  Followed by a transition to purchase OU Campus CMS produced by 
OmniUpdate. 
 
	


